
New Bird and Nature Book Published 
 

 
 
  

In 2010 Denver Field Ornithologists 

provided a grant of $500 to Sylvia Booth 

Brockner, Evergreen, CO to assist in self-

publishing a compilation of some of her 

hundreds of weekly bird and nature 

articles that are published in The Canyon 

Courier. She began the project at age 90 

and completed it at age 98. 

 

The book has been published and is 

available for $15 at the Evergreen 

Audubon Nature Center, Evergreen Lake, 

in Evergreen, CO.  


